
‘TOWKES TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES CORPORATlON 

August 25,2003 

CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENTS ENCLOSED 

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Commission Clerk and 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Administrative Services 

Re: Undocketed Filings for 2003; Docket No. 020003-TP 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Enclosed for filing in the above docket are the original and fifteen ( I  5) copies of Northeast Florida 
Telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a NEFCOM’s Request for Confidential Classification. This request covers 
the Company’s response to the Commission’s data request on local competition, which was filed with the 
Division under a Notice of Intent to Request Confidential Classification on July 2 1 ,  2003. 

Exhibit “B” to the Request is a confidential version of the document for which confidential 
classification has been requested. One copy of Exhibit “B” i s  contained in a sealed envelope that is 
enclosed with this letter. 

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of the above by stamping the duplicate copy of this letter 
and returning the same to this writer. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Harriet Eudy 
Manager of Regulatory AfFairs 

Enclosures 

11 791 I 1  O’h Street 
Live Oak, FL 32060 

(386) 364-0700 
FAX (386) 362-1 452 


